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Con"nued Growth 

It is so encouraging to see how the 

Lord has once again opened the 

door for the Romans Project to 

expand to a new country in Africa 

- Burkina Faso.  Pastor Daniel 

Salamu has been strategic in 

connec"ng us to the key leaders. 

We will now launch with hundreds 

of pastors beginning the 

wonderful experience of abiding 

in Romans by reading and wri"ng 

it.  Please pray that we can 

translate many more of the Bible 

books on the mp3 player into 

French as more West Africa 

French speaking countries are 

calling for the RP to come to their 

countries.       

 

If you would like to support the 

Project, go to romansproject.org/

donate. 

 

Nigerien Pastors 

Receive Mp3 Players 
Titus Turaki, Nigerian Director 

made a safe trip to neighboring 

Niger to award pastors their mp3 

players. He says “it is always an 

exci"ng moment when they 

receive their players.” Below are 

some pictures of the day. 

IN THEIR OWN WORDS 
 

 

 

 

 

Having read the Bible book of 

Romans, my spiritual life has 

been improved both in 

preaching and teaching.  I 

hope that this project shall 

con"nue so that my spiritual 

life will con"nue to improve, 

for many lost souls can be 

won to Christ. 

 

Kermue, Obadiah  

Church of God 

Bong County, Nigeria 

Update from Chad 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Praise God! We had a good 

ceremony today. There were to 

be 26 people to be given the 

MP3 players at the ceremony, 

There some pastors from the 

other side of the border (I.e. 

Kousseri in Cameroon) who are 

also interested. 
 

Mianbe LeGondje 

Above: Checking players in Niger. 

Below: Titus awarding Mp3 

players 

Previewing messages on the Mp3 

player in Niamey, Niger. 


